Attachment B-1



Attachment B-2

W3M, LLC believes that completion of the Bud Matthews Family Building project will not only be
of economic benefit to the Town of Carrboro, but will also provide substantial visual
improvement to the Town's western entrance. Please consider and approve this request for a
CUP extension of one year.

if additional information is necessary, please do not hesitate to contact W3M, LLC at (918)929-
0203.

Respectfully,
W3M, LLC W
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